
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

REQUEST 18131 RESPONSE 

 
 
Please forward the detailed scheme of work and 
the managing contractors that are leading to the 
closure of Rectory Lane from 19th July up to 10th 
August as specified on Wigan MBC website 

Rectory Lane will be closed by Road 
Contract Services to allow for a sewer 
connection to be made for the 
Wainhomes development site, the sewer 
connection is in the centre of the 
carriageway, resulting in the need for a 
closure. 
 
At the same time, work will be carried out 
by Transport for Greater Manchester to 
install ducting, boxes and a pedestrian 
crossing point.  
 
Resurfacing works to the newly installed 
footpaths will also be completed during 
the closure.  

 


